
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
TUESDAY, MAY 9, 2023 

Thursday Mass 

Our  2nd  grade class will host this 
week’s Mass.   

8:15 A.M. 

Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Hello Everyone, 

Congratulations to ou r students who 
received their First Holy Communion 
on Sunday. 
Anthony Angelo, Piper Cornelius, 
Kam Frederick, Kyle Hollis, Clara 
Link, Allison Miller, Cameron Nagle, 
Stephen Rezk, Maddox Rosmus, 
Daisy Warner, and Ollie Whited.  
Many thanks to Mrs. Shovestull for 
preparing the 
students. 
Many thanks to Madeline Farabaugh 
for representing our school at the 
Diocesan Spelling Bee. 

Upcoming Events 

May 9 — Art Show 5-6:30 in the school. 

May 10 – Curve Game – 10:30. 

May 11— Bearcat Bootcamp 

May 12 – 8th Grade Graduation 

May 15 – PreK4 Graduation 

May 15 — Kindergarten Graduation 

May 16 -  School Council, 6:00, H.S.A., 7:00. 

Recruit a New Family 

If you recruit a new family to 
SBS you will receive a $750 
tuition credit. 

Kindness Award Winners for 
this week! 

Madeline Smith 
Maddie Goss 

Emmit Whited (2) 
Sophie Cunningham 

Evy Smithmyer 
Kylee Taylor (2) 

Owen Farabaugh 
Beau Smithmyer 
Colt Kammerer 
Landon Sekerak 
Maverick Greene 

Emily Ooka 

We salute these students for 
showing kindness and 

compassion. 
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